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10th.Feb.,1950.
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Sir Arthur W. Currie,
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

McGill University,
City.

Dear Sir Arthur,-

I have not replied to your
letter of the 4th.inst.at an earlier date, concerning 
the Health Survey, as I had hoped to talk the matter 
over with you personally.

■ :■itË
I

I am not very keenly in favor 
of the continuation of the Health Survey Committee, as 
in the absence of the whole-hearted co-operation of the 
City Council and civic Health Department, I consider the 
effort more or less hopeless.
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1Can we, in the meantime, ascertain 
what definite gain has been made as a result of the money 
spent on the recent health survey?
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Mr. McConnell delayed forv/arding the above 

to you, thinking he would see you to discuss 
the matter, but in some way overlooked doing so, 
and before leaving on the 22nd. he asked me to 
mail this letter.
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